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Date: 18/03/2019   
 
A meeting was held at the Ministry of Finance between Minister of Finance 
Ali Hassan Khalil, the Chief of the Higher Council of Customs, Brigadier-
General Asaad Al-Tufaili, and Board members, Gracia Azzi, Hani El-Haj 
Shehadeh and the Director General of Customs Badri Dahir. 
The meeting focused on the relation between the Higher Council and the 
General Directorate in terms of prerogatives and performance. 
Minister Khalil stated that the meeting stressed on the respect of the due 
process of law within the scope of the relation between the Higher Council 
of Customs and the General Directorate of Customs and on the commitment 
to decisions, especially that problems between the two bodies have affected 
the stability of the administration and their relations with each other and 
with their partners. 
He revealed that a detailed circular will be issued in this regard, stressing on 
the importance of the stability of the work and performance of Customs and 
their development, in addition to the need to adopt a Customs development 
and modernization plan.  Khalil gave also directives to issue the results of 
the Customs officer course. 
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